
I am writing this to ask that you vote to support measure HB2970.  I am a single mom with 2 kids and my esthetics practice is my 
only source of income.  If this measure does not pass, majority of the devices I've use for the pass 14 years will devastate my solo 
business that I worked so hard for, not to mention this pass year with the pandemic closure, I am already struggling to stay afloat.  
These devices that treat the epidermis are safe to use.  I was trained and certified in esthetics school 14 years ago and it's use in a 
majority of my practice.

The measure is not about taking away advanced estheticians modalities, it's asking that certified estheticians are allowed to 
continue the modalities that we are fully trained, certified, licensed and insured to continue our practice.

If this measure does not pass and I can no longer continue my practice, it would need to close my business.

Please vote to support this measure to pass for all of us esthetician who have worked so hard to keep our businesses open.

Thank you for reading this.


